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When we returned to school a month ago it was the first time that we have come together as a 

school community with the same timetable after the last two years of year group bubbles. This 

means that all year groups are able to mix at social times and that we have been able to rejuvenate 

our clubs offer now that lessons aren’t take place during lunch time.  

Providing an enriching learning experience is a priority at LVC. It has been great to see students 

getting involved in extra curricular activities on offer. This term has seen the launch of a new Year 7 

and 8 rugby club as well as a large number of sports. Our Enrichment Fayre promoted gardening, 

Latin, languages and book club, amongst other opportunities on offer this year.  

A large number of students at LVC have signed up for peripatetic music lessons too. It was great to 

celebrate the success of so many that achieved graded ABRSM examinations in the summer.  

It was great to welcome so many Year 6 families for our Open Evening ahead of the secondary 

school application deadline later this month. Birth rates continue to be relatively low in our 

catchment so we continue to attract students from neighbouring villages and counties.  

The next main school calendar event is our sponsored walk which takes place on 21st October. You 

may see LVC students in the local area in an array of fancy-dress raising funds for the Friends of LVC 

and exercising together.  

 


